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Dear Inquiry Chair

I am sending this request that you will active consider controlled Voluntary Euthenasia
during your your deliberations
without interference from religious, medical or political factions.

As an elderly man I am traumatised by seeing many people including family and friends
submitted to inhuman suffering and mental persecution
in their final months and being kept alive to suffer further against their express wishes.
Under such circumstances it is the right of the individual that is paramount.

I suggest that testimony from Dr Philip Nitschke of EXIT and the Dying with Dignity
organisation carries far more weight than all the religious platitudes
sprouted by many churchmen.

Regards
John Crawford
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